'RicHARD GORDON

soard of Supervisors
County of San Mateo

July 5, 2000

Carol Cupp, President

Board of Directors

Coastside County Water District
766 Main Street

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

Dear Carol,

On June 13, 2000 your Board discussed a non-priority service connection transfer policy for
properties accorded Measure A allocations in Half Moon Bay and developable lots in the
unincorporated area. At that time Deputy County Counsel Michael Murphy appeared on behalf
of the County of San Mateo to express my concerns relative to fairness for any transfer policy
that should be put in place.

| understand that you deferred action and will continue a discussion of this item at your July
11" meeting. | would hope that as you further discuss this issue, that you keep in mind our
willingness to be involved. Specifically, | would hope that you would accept this letter as a
request that the County be included in any process you may undertake for the development of
transfer program options. | would be happy to meet with you and/or District staff to ascertain
what information or assistance you might need.

| believe that close coordination with the City of Half Moon Bay, the County of San Mateo, and
Coastside County Water District will be important to creating an equitable transfer program that
will serve the best interests of all of the agencies and the public.

Sincerely,

Richard Gordon

Cc: Members, Board of Supervisors
Midcoast Community Council

County Government Center Direcr (650) 363-4369
401 Marshall Street Coastside (650) 573-2222
Redwood City, CA 94063 Fax (650) 599-1027




